
Date: Friday 10th November 2023 

Issue number: 5  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 

We are looking forward to marking Children in Need on FRIDAY 17th  
NOVEMBER 2023.  The children are able to come to school wearing  
spots/stripes or other Children in Need clothes. Very well done to our Year 5 
children for organising a vote linked to their learning on democracy. See below 
for the outcome which is also posted on Class Dojo. 
 
 

Dear All, 
As you may have been aware, this week has seen election fever hit Kings' Forest as the children 
have voted to decide on a school wide fundraising event for Children in Need. 
 
The Year 5 children did a great job organising and running the voting and I am delighted to  
announce that the result is in: 
 
Sponsored Reading: 29 votes 
Sponsored Singing: 36 votes 
Sponsored Art Competition: 107 votes 
Sponsored Mile Run: 152 votes - the winner by a landslide! 
 
All children will have the opportunity to take part in the mile run in the week of Children in Need 
(13-17 November). We are not issuing sponsorship forms, but if friends or family would like to 
sponsor the children they can bring the donations to school on Children in Need day - Friday 17th 
November. 
 
Thank you all very much in advance for any support you choose to offer this excellent cause. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr. Griffiths  

        Best wishes  
        Ms Porter 

Kings’ Forest Primary School, Station Rd, Kingswood, BS154PQ  Kingsforestschool.co.uk  @kingsforestpri 

 

 

 

 

On Monday (13th November), I will be delivering the 

NSPCC assemblies on speaking out and staying safe. 

A letter has already been sent regarding this. I have 

asked that it goes out again this week in case you 

missed it.  

 A massive thank you to our PTA and 

community for helping us continue 

to raise funds for the school. In the 

coming weeks you will receive  

information about our latest fund 

raising projects and Kings’ Forest News will be creating a PTA 

special, so look out for this. 

Tickets for Santa’s Grotto, at the Christmas Fair, will be on 

sale in  the playground after school on Monday 20th Nov and 

Thursday 23rd Nov. See the reverse of this newsletter for 

Christmas Raffle  information.  



17.11.23 Children in Need 

24.11.23 INSET 

01.12.23 Christmas Fair 

4.30pm-6.30pm  

04.12.23 Badger Xmas Assembly 

(parents welcome to attend) 

1:30pm 

 

Woodpecker Xmas Assembly 

(parents welcome to attend) 

2:15pm 

05.12.23 Mole  Xmas Assembly (parents 

welcome to attend) 9:15am  

 

Adder Xmas Assembly (parents 

welcome to attend) 10am 

 

Stoat Xmas Assembly (parents 

welcome to attend) 10:45am 

 

Buzzard Xmas Assembly 

(parents welcome to attend) 

2pm 

06.12.23 Reception Nativity (parents 

welcome to attend) 10am 

 

Year 1 Nativity (parents  

welcome to attend 2pm) 

07.12.23 Year 1 Nativity (parents  

welcome to attend) 10am 

 

Reception nativity (parents 

welcome to attend 2pm) 

11.12.23 Y2/Y3 Xmas Performance 

(parents welcome to attend) 

9:30am 

 

Y2/Y3 Xmas Performance 

(parents welcome to attend) 

2pm 

12.12.23 Early Years and KS1 Xmas  

Dinner 

 

KS2 Xmas party 

13.12.23 Y2/Y3 Xmas Performance 

(parents welcome to attend) 

2pm 

14.12.23 Early Years and KS1 Xmas Party 

 

KS2 Xmas Dinner 

15.12.23 Term 2 ends  


